
August 22, 1969 

Mr. Dan E. Swe t, Jr . 
Chief Administrator 
City of tlanta 
City Hall 
Atl nta, Georgi 30303 

Dear Dan: 

This ha reference to your letter of August 18 
dir cted to Charlie Davis in connection ith th Urban Corps 
Program . 

I certainly do· .agree that the City received considerable 
benefit from t i pro m during this summ r. but I also a ree 

ith your position that e should discontinue this program for 
n interim period until e c n take stock of what our situation 

i • particularly the question of receiving all of the contributions 
th t have be n pled ed to this program. 

It ould s em to me that your staff i fully C' p ble 
or plannln 19'10 pro r m ithout the nee s ity of continuing 

ith a director. s i tant dir ctor. steno pher, te . 

cc: Uen, Jr, / 




